## Delegates from Fujian Normal University Visited NTNU



Delegates from Fujian Normal University visited NTNU on Dec. 24, 2010. The delegation was headed by President Huang visited NTNU for the purpose of academic cooperation. The delegation was received by NTNU representatives: President Chang, Dean Chuang (Office of International Affairs), Dean Chang(College of Sports & Recreation), and Chairman Cheng(Department of Physical Education). Dean Chuang and NTNU Student Ambassadors guided the delegation for a campus tour after the official meeting. The visit ended in a reception banquet hosted by NTNU.